
Friday 7th June 2019 

RSA  Evelyn M 2KT  Elijhaa B 4CC/CH  Tyler W 5AC  Leyla H 

RVJ  Kian H 2CL  Bobby W 4LDa  Tiffany H 6SPo  Charli C 

1SRu  Bethany B 3AS  Jax L 4TRu  Ethan W 6KG  Charlie W 

1JC  Nathan P 3KP  Grace B 5MPr  Feyi A 6MPe  Max G 

Star of the Week 

 

KS1 
2CL—97.15% 
 

 

1st Green 
2nd Yellow 

3rd Red 
4th Blue 

KS2  
5MPr—97.48%  

Office Opens 8.30 am 
 

Office Closes 4.00 pm 
 

During office hours we will endeavour to manage 
your requests in a timely manner.  Can we please 

ask that you are patient when ‘buzzing’ to come into the office as 
staff may be on the telephone, dealing with first aid or a general 

school issue.   
Reminder—please use the drop box where possible.   

 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 

Please follow the children on the Merrylands Twitter accounts—@MerrylandsPrim1 and @EyfsMerrylands 

EVERY LESSON COUNTS—Please ensure your child is on time and in school each day Monday to Friday 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Falvaacademy.com%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2016%2F12%2FChristmas-Baubles.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Falvaacademy.com%2Fhead-teachers-blog%2Fhead-teachers-blog-wb-27-11-16%2Fattachment%2Fchristmas-baubles%2


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year, we will be hosting a careers day called  

‘When I grow up…’.   

The purpose of this event is to deepen the children’s awareness to 

the vast amount of career opportunities available to them.   

EYFS & KS1 – Thursday 27th June 2019 (children can come to 

school wearing clothing/uniform of a job that interests them eg 

builder or doctor). 

 

KS2 – Friday 28th June 2019  

(Children are to wear their normal school uniform) 

 

For further details of the event please see the letter that was sent 

home with the children yesterday. 

 

This week our deputy Head Boy Oscar M and Head Girl 
Amelie W attended a meeting with other Head Boys 
and Head Girls from the Academy.  The meeting was 
held at Whitmore Primary School, where we were 
greeted with a very warm welcome from their Head 
Boy and Head Girl.  We listened to a presentation about 
their school values and had a tour around the school.  

This was then followed by a discussion on how the curriculum was being taught across 
the Academy.  It was really interesting to listen to how each school within the Academy 
teach their subjects through different topics.  We gained lots of new ideas as well as 
sharing the good things we do at Merrylands! 


